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Notice of Withheld Documents by American Oversight Due to Sensitive Information

On Sept. 26, 2024, American Oversight received 397 pages from White Pine County, Nev.,
in response to our records request for records related to voter challenges.

American Oversight has decided to withhold all received pages due to the prevalence of
sensitive and personally identifiable information within the documents. This sensitive
information included voter names, voter identification numbers, and addresses.

American Oversight is committed to transparency. Questions can be directed to
press@americanoversight.org.
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